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Rest in Peace Villa girl

Barbara Frances McVay LaBrie '69

Yearbook quote:
It is better to have loved and lost

than never to have loved at all.

Click here for obituary

https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/name/barbara-labrie-obituary?id=35653152


Future Villa Girl!

Sofia is excited about her Christmas gift!
Future Villa Class of 2034

Great niece of Villa girl Helene Hubscher Vitella '79
Cousin of Emily Vitella '24



Villa Alumnae Vs. Villa Varsity
Basketball Game

On Tuesday, December 27, 2022 at 4 pm
the Villa Varsity team played

the Villa Alumnae team.
The Villa grads proved they still "had game"

as they won against the Varsity team.

All alumnae participants received a game shirt
and special gift.

Special thanks to Villa grad Mary Zsolway '18
​for organizing the game!



Villa Summer Trip Open to
​Villa Alumnae-

Limited spots available
for this trip of a lifetime!

Villa's International Travel Club, under the direction of Villa World
Languages teacher Senora Grisselle Laborde, invites Villa Victoria
alumnae (and their family and their friends!) to join her and Villa
students and parents on a trip this summer to Ecuador and the
Galapagos Islands. The trip is scheduled for June 19-27, 2023. Details,
including price and itinerary, can be found by clicking the button
below. For more information you can contact Senora Laborde directly
at glaborde@villavictoria.org.

Summer Trip Information

mailto:glaborde@villavictoria.org
https://acis.com/tripsite-trip-overview/?key=MjAyM3wxNDY3Mg==


Have you made your 2022 gift
​to the Villa Annual Fund?

Just a reminder! You have until 11:59 PM on 12/31/22 to take
advantage of charitable tax deductions for 2022.

That is this Saturday!

Thanks to all who have already donated
to the 2022-23 VVA Annual Fund.

We appreciate it!

Giving Page

Jesus Christ Superstar
is in two weeks!

Get your tickets now!

See the original movie
and meet four original cast members  at VVA.

See photos of cast members below!

https://villavictoria.org/giving/


Limited tickets available.
​Save time that night and enjoy more time with the cast!

Buy online now!

Jesus Christ Superstar Tickets

https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/67939




Alumnae Update Form

Connect with us!
Would you like to be the Villa Rep for your class? Email Colleen White here. We
need you! Thank you to those who have already responded! We will soon be
publishing our list of reps so sign on now!

Would you like to connect with your fellow Villa girls? Join our LinkedIn page
here.

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram!

https://villavictoria.org/alumnae/alumnae-questionnaire/
mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org
https://www.linkedin.com/in/villa-victoria-academy-154765162/
https://twitter.com/VillaVictoria1
https://www.facebook.com/VillaVictoriaAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/villavictoriaacademy/


The Villa Alumnae E-newsletter is produced twice per month during the school
year and once per month in the summer for Villa alumnae, alumnae parents,
current students, and other friends of Villa Victoria Academy. Any corrections,
questions or news should be sent to cwhite@villavictoria.org.
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